
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Volunteers are still needed to judge the 

Blue Ridge Holiday Lightening Contest. 

Judging will take place beginning 

December 18th at dusk and finish 

December 22nd. 

 Please contact Condo I or Condo II 

offices. 

Thank you 
 

All Homeowners wishing to Participate 

in the lightning contest please register 

with your Condo Before December 10th 

so the Volunteer Judges can set up their 

walking route. 
 
 
 

 


